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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Sunday, March 30 Run for the Kids 
Saturday, April 12 Club 5km handicap         Box Hill South 
Friday, April 18 Presentation Night         Box Hill 
Saturday, April 19 Cross Country Relays     Jells Park 

RUN FOR THE KIDS – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED THIS 
SUNDAY! 
Although this is not an Athletics Victoria event, AV runners are given a priority start and AV 
information is given out to runners. In return each club must supply officials to help with the 
running of this charity event. Box Hill has been asked to provide a number of volunteers to 
help as officials . If you are not running in this event and are willing to help out on Sunday 
morning, please let us know as soon as possible. 

PRESENTATION NIGHT – APRIL 18 
Mark down Friday April 18 in your diary. The club will be holding its annual presentation 
night at the club rooms on this night. We are hoping as many members as possible will be able 
to attend. 

DO YOU HAVE A TROPHY? 
There are a number of perpetual club trophies that will be presented at the Club Presentation 
Night on April 18. If you have one of these trophies it is essential that you return them as soon 
as possible so that they can be engraved and ready for presentation.  

CLUB 5K HANDICAP 
Everyone is welcome to take part in the Clubs annual 5k handicap race to be held at the usual 
venue along Gardiner’s Creek in Box Hill South on Saturday afternoon, April 12. Let Chris 
O’Connor or Ian Sloane know if you plan to run so that you can be allocated an appropriate 
handicap. 

XCR08 
With the track and field season now drawing to a close, members are reminded that the cross 
country and road racing season for 2008 starts soon, with the club 5k handicap race on 
Saturday, April 12. The first AV event for the winter season will be the cross country relays at 
Jells Park on Saturday, April 19. We encourage as many athletes as possible to be a part of the 
winter series. With distances that range from 3.8km to 21.1km (for the open age 
athletes) there is a great variety of events. 
 

GOOD LUCK 
Good Luck to Chris Hamer who is travelling to France to take part in the world university 
cross country championships on April 6. 

CONDOLENCES 
Condolences to Box Hill’s longest serving member, Neville Gardner, whose mother passed 
away on Friday 15th Feb 2008, aged 96 years. Many members will remember Mrs Gardner 
who was a very loyal supporter of Nev and the Box Hill Athletic Club, and regularly attended 
many interclub meetings at Box Hill up until about seven years ago.  


